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Abstract for 08 December 2016

The topic I chose to explore as part of this fall’s Wolverine Pathway’s
adventure was place value. I definitely learned some things, and I hope
the students we worked with did too. Place value is not something
\/ people typically spend much time thinking about after elementary
school, but I now think that maybe we all should. This talk will begin
with a presentation of some math tricks that are built on the idea of
place value and build from there.
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